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29th June 2020 
 
Dear SFCC and MSDC, 
 
I am writing to thank you for returning to coach PE sessions at Manby Lodge. When we 
reopened to larger groups of children at the start of June we weren’t sure if we would be 
able to resume normal activities. Ensuring the safety of pupils and staff, whilst adhering to 
new guidance, made it seem really difficult.  
 
However, we made the decision that it was important to offer the same quality of PE that 
we did before. We are really glad that we did! Now you have come back, children from 
Year 2 and our Key Worker groups are enjoying ‘Multi-Sports’ sessions with you again. 
 
From the first session, any concerns we may have had about external coaches being back 
into school were quickly removed. 
 
Since returning to work at Manby Lodge, we have been impressed by the way you have 
adapted to our ‘new normal’. We liked how you managed the groups, putting in place 
modified systems to deliver sports activities that maintain social distancing between pupils 
and coaches. Additionally, the cleaning of equipment between activities was greatly 
appreciated.  
 
It was great to see the children in the playground enjoying themselves, while doing 
exercise. It has provided them with something else to look forward to each week.  
 
With thanks, we look forward to seeing you every week until the end of the Summer Term.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miriam Morris 

Miss Morris 
Headteacher 
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